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                                        MEDIA STATEMENT 

PROJECT YUMI DONATES ULTRASOUND MACHINES TO NCD PHA 

Port Moresby, NCD, 15th October 2024 . 

 

The National Capital District Provincial Health Authority (NCD PHA) is pleased to announce the 

generous donation of two ultrasound machines from Project Yumi Inc. These machines, which 

have undergone functional testing and cleaning, will be installed in the Obstetrics & Gynecology 

and Radiology departments to enhance diagnostics services. 

We are incredibly grateful to Project Yumi for this invaluable donation. The ultrasound machines 

will be instrumental in providing a range of essential diagnostic services to the people of NCD, 

including prenatal examinations for expectant mothers, detection of internal organ abnormalities, 

and medical procedure guidance. 

Access to reliable diagnostic equipment is crucial for effective healthcare delivery. This 

contribution from Project Yumi, through their partnership with Queensland X-Ray, directly 

strengthens our capacity to serve the community and provide accurate and timely diagnoses. 

This donation is a testament to the commitment of Project Yumi to improving healthcare in Papua 

New Guinea through their Project Meri health initiative. We look forward to continuing our 

partnership with them and other organizations to deliver quality health services to the people of 

NCD. 
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Dr Robin Oge 

Acting CEO, NCDPHA 
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Picture: Dr Michael Dokup (Director Curative Health Services) and Gerehu Hospital 

Staff with the two donated ultrasound machines.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


